
Patricia O'Neil <poneil@natickma.org>

Fwd: Resignation from Audit Advisory Committee 
1 message

Jonathan Freedman <jfreedman@natickma.org> Fri, Jul 13, 2018 at 3:14 PM
To: Amy Mistrot <amistrot@natickma.org>, Patricia O'Neil <poneil@natickma.org>, Donna Donovan
<ddonovan@natickma.org>
Cc: Melissa Malone <mmalone@natickma.org>

Fyi -- for an upcoming consent agenda. Jerry was a strong asset to the committee, and I'd like to have a thank you letter
sent to him.
 
Jon
 
 
---------- Forwarded message --------- 
From: Jerry Shusterman <jshusterman@verizon.net> 
Date: Fri, Jul 13, 2018, 9:34 AM 
Subject: Resignation from Audit Advisory Committee 
To: <dpacker@natickma.org> 
Cc: Jonathan Freedman <jfreedman@natickma.org> 
 
 

Hi Diane, this is to formally inform you that I have resigned as a member of the Audit Advisory Committee effective the
beginning of July. It was a pleasure serving the Town and I hope to do it again in another capacity.

 

Sincerely,

 

Jerry Shusterman

11 Bacon Street

Natick, MA 01760
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